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From: kenneth.babcock01@comcast.net
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Records Relating to Snyder Road, Town of Aurora
Date: Thursday, July 24, 2025 5:01:21 AM

Mr. Terrence D. McCracken
FOIL Officer
Erie County Water Authority
Via Email: foil@ecwa.org

Dear Mr. McCracken,

I am writing to request access to public records pursuant to the Freedom of Information
Law (“FOIL”), Article 6 of the New York Public Officers Law.  I respectfully request copies
of all available records related to water quality testing and water delivery that are
relevant to Snyder Road in the Town of Aurora, 14052.

I am specifically interested in records of, but not limited to:

Potable water quality sample results for test locations on or close to Snyder Road
(e.g. date, microbiological, chemical, and physical parameters, excursions),
summary or compliance reports, or correspondence related to the water quality
testing.
Water delivery statistics, including volume delivered per time period, distribution
system maps or summaries, delivery pipe sizes, number of customers served,
number of customers not served (using private wells), well tests, planned
connections, unplanned interruptions or planned major interruptions or service
disruptions, pressure, volume, and flow testing of fire hydrants, and any reports
summarizing water delivery efficiency or losses (such as unaccounted-for water or
leakage statistics).
Relevant records may include the adjoining Luther Road, and a small section of
Davis Road near the intersection of Ellicott Road.

If available, I prefer electronic copies of these records.  If some records are not available
electronically, I would appreciate guidance regarding how I might inspect them in person
or otherwise obtain copies.  If there are any fees associated with processing this
request, please inform me in advance of fulfilling the request.  I am prepared to pay
reasonable costs for copying or retrieval, but ask that you inform me beforehand if fees
are expected to exceed $25.

As a resident of Snyder Road, these records relate to the potable water delivered to my
home.  My contact information is:

Mr. Kenneth Babcock
359 Snyder Road
East Aurora, NY 14052
716.652.3229

C-8

mailto:kenneth.babcock01@comcast.net
mailto:foil@ecwa.org


kenneth.babcock01@comcast.net

Thank you for your dedicated service to the local community, and I look forward to your
positive response to this request.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Babcock
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